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Dear Property Owners: 
 
Property assessments for the 2013 assessment year are being completed by my staff throughout the 
year and change of value notices are being mailed as neighborhoods are completed.  We value property 
at fee simple, reflecting property at its highest and best use and following the requirement of RCW 
84.40.030 to appraise property at true and fair value. 
 
We have worked hard to implement your suggestions to place more information in an  
e-Environment to meet your needs for timely and accurate information.  The following report 
summarizes the results of the 2013 assessment for this area.  (See map within report).  It is meant to 
provide you with helpful background information about the process used and basis for property 
assessments in your area.   
 
Fair and uniform assessments set the foundation for effective government and I am pleased that we are 
able to make continuous and ongoing improvements to serve you.  Assessment Standards information is 
available on the Assessor’s website at: 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/Assessor/Reports/AreaReports/~/media/Assessor/AreaReports/AppraisalStandard.as
hx 
 
Please feel welcome to call my staff if you have questions about the property assessment process and 
how it relates to your property. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lloyd Hara 
Assessor 
 

Lloyd Hara 
Assessor 
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